
+ GENERAL ATOMICS 

November 21, 2000 
38/67-3304 

Document Control Desk 
ATTN: Mr. Alexander Adams, Jr., Senior Project Manager 
Events Assessment, Generic Communications and 

Non-Power Reactors Branch 
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-89, 50-163: License Nos. R-38 and R-67 Respectively; 
Submittal of Additional Information Re: Security Amendment Request 
(TAC NOS. MA9437 and MA9438) 

Reference: Adams, Alexander, Jr., Letter to Dr. Keith E. Asmussen dated October 24, 
2000, "General Atomics - Request for Additional Information Re: Security 
Amendment Request (TAC Nos. MA9437 and MA9438)" 

Dear Mr. Adams: 

By letter dated October 24, 2000 (Ref.), you requested additional information re
garding General Atomics' license amendment request dated June 29, 2000 related to the 
physical protection and contingency response plans for its TRIGA Reactors Facility 
(Facility Operating License Nos. R-38 and R-67). Accordingly, the enclosure to this letter 
provides GA's responses to your request. Each of your thirteen (13) questions are restated 
in the enclosure. Following each NRC question is GA's corresponding response.  

GA trusts it has been responsive to each item of your request. If you have any 
questions regarding the enclosure and/or GA's responses to your request, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at (858) 455-2823.  

Very truly yours, 

Keith E. Asmussen, Ph.D., Director 
Licensing, Safety & Nuclear Compliance 

Enclosure: General Atomics' Responses to NRC's Request for Additional Information 
Regarding GA'S TRIGA Mark I and Mark F Research Reactors Docket Nos.  
50-89 and 50-163 

ENCLOSURE CONTAINS 10 CFR 2.790 INFORMATION 
AND IS NOT AUTHORIZED FOR PUBLIC DISCLOSURE 
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